
 

      

     

  

   

  

 

    

  

  

 

     

   

    

  

    

  

Notice of  Meeting  

Business  Intelligence  Center  Board  

The Secretary of State’s office is hosting a videoconference meeting of the Business Intelligence Center 
Board at 11:00 am on Wednesday, December 7, 2022. 

Agenda  

1. Welcome and thanks from Deputy Secretary

2. Board member introductions

3. Update on BIC program

a. History

b. Current activities

4. Open discussion from board members

5. Adjourn

Zoom meeting: The public may watch the Board’s meeting online through the following link: 
https://meet.google.com/hfx-pniu-jmv 

Public comment: Public comments for the Business Intelligence Center Board are accepted in writing or 

by email. Please email anni.proctor@coloradosos.gov or 1700 Broadway, Suite 550, Denver, CO, 80290. 

Additional information: The website for the Business Intelligence Center Board is available here: 

https://coloradosos.gov/pubs/BIC/advisoryBoard.html 

Office contact: Please contact our office via email at anni.proctor@coloradosos.gov or 1700 Broadway, 

Suite 550, Denver, CO 80290. 
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